
FHIA Officers’ Meeting
Friday, November 21, 2008

All members were present.

1.  FH Holiday Party:  Secretary will send out an email to all members of the FH community to 
see if someone is willing to host the party.  Michael will forward to me the message that was sent 
out last year.  If unsuccessful with the request, we will consider a post holiday party.

2.  “Noise” meeting with Cornell:  This is with regard to background noise from buildings.  Mi-
chael and others met with Steve Beyers and George Taber.  Michael will write up a brief sum-
mary of the discussions.

3.  Traffic volume working group:   It was suggested to have an open call for people who wish 
to be involved. Michael will handle this.  Lois Chapin is the point person regarding bike racks 
at Cornell.  It was decided that the traffic volume name be changed to alternative transportation 
working group.

4.  Traffic Calming Approval Meeting:  It was suggested to hold the meeting in January.  Meth-
ods of communicating with the community about this meeting will include e-mail, handouts 
delivered to each member, and phone calls.  Michael will give the initial presentation followed 
by discussion and voting.  A time schedule was proposed for the meeting that would include an 
agreed amount of time for the presentation and discussion of each option, a specific time desig-
nated for the voting and an ending meeting time.  A voting plan will also be developed.  Abe will 
look into the issue of a possible $ match for the Cornell funding.  Drew will develop some graph-
ics for the meeting and Michael will update the handout covering the cost of various options for 
entrance features and mid-block speed tables.


